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REVISION IN 5TH SEMESTER TIMETABLES 

 
Fifth semester students should note that a few 
changes in their timetables will come into force 
from Friday, 26th August 2022. The revised  
5th Semester Timetable document has been 
uploaded on the college website 
www.pgdavevecollege.in 
The students concerned should refer to this revised 
document and attend classes accordingly. 
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